
  1 

 

  
Feedback to Rumworth residents from the meeting on 6th February 2014   

No Issue Department Response 

1 

Deane Church Lane is currently 
being resurfaced and local 
residents would prefer that the 
speed humps were not replaced. 
 

Environmental 

Services 

At the time the question was raised 6th February 2014, the 

speed humps had already been replaced.  Feedback from 

Environmental Services is as follows: 

Speed humps are only constructed at sites with significant 

accident history; the positions are agreed after a large public 

consultation exercise and the Highways Scrutiny committee 

has to approve them.  The same exercise would need to be 

followed if they were to be removed – Consequently unless 

we had evidence that the majority of the community now 

opposed the humps and it could be demonstrated that they 

were ineffective at controlling traffic speeds they are always 

replaced during resurfacing works in exactly the same 

positions. 

 

 

 


